
 

 

 

Dear Year 2 or 3 Parent/Guardian, 

 

Your child is invited to attend our In Harmony After-School Music Club on Thursdays 3.30-4.30pm 

at Hawthorn Primary School, starting next week (Thursday 12th September). The club is led by 

your child’s In Harmony tutors from their sessions at school. 

This is a great chance for your child to meet loads of new friends from a different school and play 

their instrument in a group that also includes wind and brass instruments!                                

The club is very fun and relaxed - we play loads of new music and games, and at the end of each 

term we perform in a concert for our friends and family.  

Please talk to your child about joining. They will need to attend the session every week (unless 

poorly of course!) throughout the term, and we expect a good standard of behaviour always. 

If your child would like to join please complete the attached form and return it to the school office 

by Tuesday 10th September.        

** The children who join the club will be travelling to Hawthorn Primary School and back on the 

school minibus each Thursday. After the club you will need to collect your child from 

Bridgewater School at 4.40pm. ** 

 

If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact us on 07580 078803. 

Many thanks and best wishes, 

The In Harmony team 

 

Please return this form to the school office by Tuesday 10th September 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………… (child’s name) to attend the after-school 

music club at Hawthorn Primary School, on Thursday’s 3.30-4.30pm. 

 

My child will be collected by …………………………………………………… from Bridgewater School at 

4.40pm. 

 

Emergency Contact name ………………………….…………………   

and number(s) ………………………….……………………………… 

 

Signed …………………………….………  Date ……………………… 

*Please note: we will only use the data provided in case of an emergency 


